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I support updating the proposed changes to Chapter 173-423 WAC – Clean Vehicles Program, and
Chapter 173-400 WAC, General Regulations for Air Pollution Sources. We need to move vehicles
off of fossil fuels as fast as possible to avoid the most catastrophic effects of climate change. Do not
let the oil and gas industry impede progress toward achieving this life-saving goal.


